
 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

Term 4 Week 4 27 October 2014 

Positive Behaviour for Learning Launch 

It has been two years in the making and on 
Friday Murrumburrah Public School will 
officially launch its Positive Behaviour for 
Learning (PBL) initiative.  During that time, our 
school community has worked together to 
determine the core values the school will 
uphold; those being Respect, Responsibility 
and Empathy.  
 
We have also worked together to decide upon 
behaviours that are needed to uphold the 
school values.  These behaviours are explicitly 
taught to students in a very positive way and 
are now displayed at various points around our 
school. 
 
A special assembly hosted by 6S will be held 
at 12.30pm on Friday to mark the occasion 

with Year 6 students providing an excellent 
example of our school’s values by presenting 
various charities with donations of money they 
have raised during the year.  A special guest 
from the Department of Education will declare 
the PBL program officially launched and this 
will be followed by a barb-a-cue lunch for the 
school community.  During the afternoon 
students will celebrate with various activities 
including jumping castles, face painting and 
mini-golf.  Students can come to school in 
dressed in the PBL colours of purple, orange 
and green. 
 
So please come and join us for the assembly 
and to stay for lunch. 
 
 

SRC News 
 
Bandanna Day—It’s Bandanna Day this Friday 31 October and the SRC will be supporting 
Canteen by selling bandannas and pens.  Bandannas are $4 and pens are $3, these will be 
available all this week.  Canteen is an organisation supporting young people living with cancer, 
so please show your support. 
 
Zooper Doopers at lunch—With the warmer weather arriving, the SRC will resume selling 
zooper doopers on Thursday.  These will be available at lunch times for 30c each. 



 

 

Event Classes Activity date Cost Notes / Money due 

Year 6 MHS Orientation 6S Tuesday 28 October Free 
Year 6 students to go 

directly to MHS 

Kinder 2015 Orientation 
Kinder 
2015 

Wednesday 29 October 
12noon to 3.15pm 

Free  

6S & PBL Assembly 
All 

students 
Friday 31 October 

12.30pm 
 

Wear PBL colours—
Orange, green and 

purple 

PBL Launch Sausage Sizzle 
All 

students 
Friday 31 October 

After assembly 
$1 

each 

Orders to be returned to 
school by Wednesday 

29/10 

Bandanna Day 
All 

students 
Friday 31 October $4 

Bandannas $4 
Pens $3 

Kinder 2015 Orientation 
Kinder 
2015 

Wednesday 5 November 
9am to 1.25pm 

Free  

Last Wednesday our Kindergarten 2015 students 
had the first of their orientation sessions.  During 
the morning they were partnered with ‘buddies’ 
from Years 4 and 5 for reading and learning 
activities.  They also enjoyed a tour around the 
school, where they visited other classrooms, the 
library, the playground and the office area.   
 
Thank you to our Year 4 and 5 students who did a 
fantastic job helping the younger students. 
 
We welcome Kinder 2015 back this week for an 
afternoon session. 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Well done Kinder 
student Anna-Rose 
Johnson-Tanson on 
completing 100 nights 
home reading.  Great 
work Anna-Rose, keep 
up the wonderful 
reading! 

P&C NEWS 
 

Canteen—A reminder canteen is only 

operating Monday and Friday of each week 
this term.  The canteen committee are still 
looking for volunteers to assist on unfilled 
days, if you are able to assist please contact 
Mel on 0422 262 431 or Jenny on 0427 638 
621. 
 
Paver Fundraiser—Don’t forget to bring your 
paver form to the office, to ‘pave’ your way 
into the history of MPS.  More forms are 
available at the office if required.  Please 
return all forms by next Friday 7 November. 

All-Stars Assembly 
 

Last Monday students, staff and visitors were 
entertained by our talented students with items 
of music, dance and more.  Well done to all 
involved, this was a wonderful way to highlight 
the talents of our students. 



 

 

Evan enjoyed the 
play equipment with 

Mitch during last 
weeks Orientation 

session 
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Swimming time again 
 

Harden Shire Council will be opening the Harden and 
Jugiong pools in November.  Harden Pool will be open 
from Saturday 8 November 2014 to Sunday 29 March 
2015.  Jugiong Pool will be open from Saturday 22 
November 2014 to Sunday 15 March 2015. 
 

Harden pool now has a solar heating system which 
helps to keep the big pool warm on cold days.  
Jugiong has pool blankets to keep water warmer on 
cold days. 
 

The season tickets for both Harden and Jugiong will 
be available at Harden Shire Council.  On 6 and 7 
November from 3.30pm to 5.30pm pool manager, 
Mellissa Ings, will be at Jugiong Pool selling season 
tickets for anyone that finds it difficult to get to Harden 
Shire office. 
 

This year you must have your season ticket with you to 
enter the pool.  If you don’t have your ticket you will be 
refused entry into the pool, or you will be asked to pay 
full entry price.  We have season tickets so they can 
be used. 
 

If you are a child with a Jugiong season ticket and go 
to school at Harden you may enter the Harden pool 
using your Jugiong season ticket, only if you enter the 
pool with the school group.  Jugiong season tickets 
cost less money so they only give you access to 
Jugiong pool. 
 

All school groups will need to ensure each child brings 
there season ticket with them to school so they can 
enter the pool. 
 

For entry costs please contact the Harden Shire 
Council or visit their website. 

Above: Samantha helping Evie, Sybella 

and Katie with their worksheet 

 

 

Below: Pheonix with his ‘buddy’ Clinton 

during reading 


